July 8, 2008
Dear Laura,

I so appreciate the beautiful music that you and Sascha played at my
son's wedding at the amphitheater in Camden. As soon as we heard
some of the selections on your web site, we were very excited to have
found you! From our first communication to the big day, I thank you
for staying in touch to make sure all the details were attended to and
not left to chance.

Thanks so much for the lovely music.

Sincerely,
Carol Chater

(Referencing Wedding on June 28, 2008, Camden, Maine)
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